
2022-2023 School Year

Dear Parent,

You have indicated that your child has a food allergy or concern.  Throughout the year for

various activities, students are given treats such as cookies, popsicles, snow cones, graham

crackers, gold fish crackers, animal crackers, cheese sticks, pretzels, and popcorn to name just a

few.  Please indicate below if your child is allowed to have all treats that may be offered at

school.

My child,_____________________________________, Section, ________.

_____ Yes, my child may have any all treats that are offered to the students at school.

Permission slips (for each individual snack/treat) will not be sent home throughout the year.  By

signing this form, you are indicating that your child may have all snacks offered throughout the

year.

_____ No, my child may not have any treat that is offered to the students at school.  Permission

slips (for each individual snack/treat) will not be sent home throughout the year.  I will bring in

treats to keep in the classroom for my child to have.

Parent Printed Name____________________________________________

Parent Signature________________________________________________

Date__________________________________________________________

Allergy or Food Concern:____________________________________

Reaction:_________________________________________________


